
NOTICE 
 

The Town of Leeds Board Members may attend a presentation for 

local officials on the proposed Hwy 60/22/51 roundabout project on 

Tuesday, December 5, 2017, 4:00 P.M. at the DOT Office, 2101 

Wright Street.   

 

An incidental quorum of the Town Board may occur.  No other Town 

of Leeds business will be conducted at this time. 

 

 

 

 
Linda Foley, Clerk 

608-635-2302 

townofleeds@centurytel.net 
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